
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER - FEBRUARY  2018 
 

DINNER MONEY REMINDER 

Please note that all dinner money needs to be paid in advance. 

Full time children’s dinner money needs to be paid on Monday mornings.  If you are paying 

for the term, please bring in the money on the first day your child is in Nursery.  If 

parents chose to pay weekly, dinner money needs to be paid on the first day your child is 

in.  If dinner money is not received on those days your child will need to bring in a packed 

lunch for the rest of the week.  Please make sure you put money in a securely sealed 

named money bag or envelope.  Thank you.  
 

Dinner money for half term is from 19/02/18 – 27/03/18 which totals to 5 weeks and two days. 

 

Days  Cost  Weeks Total 
1  £2.20  x 5  £11.00 

2  £4.40  x 5  £22.00 

3  £6.60  x 5  £33.00 

4  £8.80  x 5  £44.00 

5  £11.00  x 5  £55.00 

 

Please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council.  
 

HALF TERM 

Nursery will close on Friday 9th February at 3.00pm, and will open on Monday 19th 

February at 9.00am. 
 

 

NURSERY CLOSING TIMES 

Please note that nursery finishes at 3.00pm promptly every day.  If someone different is 

collecting your child, please let us know. Thank you. 

 

ENTERPRISE PROJECT 

For our enterprise project we are making valentine’s biscuits next week on the 5th February.  

We are asking for a 50p donation to buy your child’s biscuits.  Please send the money in a 

labeled envelope.  All monies will go towards buying new toys for Nursery. 

 

INSPIRATION DAY  

Wednesday 28th February is our Nursery Inspiration Day and we would like your child to come 

to school dressed as a Superhero. 

 

STAY & PLAY SESSION 

We would like to invite you into Nursery for a ‘Stay & Play Session’ on the 12th,13th, 14th and 15th 

March.  You will have the opportunity to play with your child, view your child’s assessment 

profile and have an informal chat with your child’s Key Worker.  You will be able to sign up for a 

morning or afternoon session on the first week back after ½ term. 



 

EASTER SONGS 

On Tuesday 20th March the Nursery Children will be singing Easter Songs in the Hall at 9.15pm. 

You are all welcome to come to watch the children sing.  If your child doesn’t attend Nursery on 

a Tuesday then you are welcome to bring them along to join in with the singing.  Please bring 

them in their School uniform, into the school office for 9.00am. 

 

SPARE CLOTHES 

Please make sure your child has a change of clothes in their red bag every day.  We have a 

limited supply of Nursery clothes and are especially short of girl’s pants, socks and tights.  

Please make sure Nursery clothes are returned after being washed.  We would be grateful for 

any donations of spare clothes. 

 

EASTER DISCO 

Thursday 22nd March   -    6-7.30pm  Easter Disco (Tickets go on sale Wed 14th March) 

 

EASTER FAIR 

Tuesday  27th March     –     2.30pm      Easter Fair (More information to follow). 

 

School will close on 28th March at 3.00pm and will reopen on Monday 16th April at 9.00am. 

 
 


